POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

LIMITATION ON UNITS OF GENERAL EDUCATION IN ONE DEPARTMENT OR AREA

(addition to Section on General Education Requirements, page 85, of the 1971-72 General Bulletin)

Not more than 15 units may be taken in any single department or ethnic studies area.

(to be added as the next-to-last sentence of the section)

Distributed to the Academic Senate February 25, 1972, and March 17, 1972. Deemed approved by the Academic Senate March 17, 1972.

Approved by the President of the College March 27, 1972.